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I arrived at HOME
International August 20 to a

wonderful welcome! I’m
enjoying helping Sis. Lynne

with some of the many tasks
that are needed to keep

HOME running smoothly!

 All of the kids have English
classes once or twice per

  week. They are doing well,
learning through puzzles

 and games. This older girl is
working on learning a 

 favorite worship song in
English!

The older children are focused
intently on the Word of God
during their weekly Bible study!

Celebrating Guatemalan
Independence Day!


